
High Commission of India 
Nicosia (Cyprus) 

 

Dear All, 

In these trying times of COVID-19 pandemic, I want to personally extend you all 
the support of the High Commission to remain healthy and safe. In pursuance of the same 
please follow the latest guidelines that are being highlighted by our Government.  

Government of India has suspended arrival of all commercial air traffic as a 
temporary measure to contain the spread of corona virus starting from 22 March for a week. 
It is requested to all Indian nationals and OCI card holders to avoid all non-essential travel 
to India. It is also requested to maintain all the precautionary measures to stay safe. 

2.        Our Ministry of external affairs has set up a 24×7 covid-19 Assistance Centre to 
help disseminate information to the families, friends and relatives of stranded Indian abroad 
and to also facilitate information on diagnostic/treatment centers as well as updated travel 
restrictions and advisories into/from India 

Contact details are: 

Toll-free 1800 118797 
Landline +91-11-3012113/ 24014104/ 23017905 
Fax   +91-11-23018158 
Email covid19@mea.gov.in 
 

3.    24×7 helpline from our High Commission remain available at: 

Shri Nandulal Bhookya, Second Secretary (+357 99529845) 
Shri Suresh K. Sharma (+357 97633523) 
Shri Virendra K. Bilonia (+357 99613791) 
Shri Tarun Gupta (+357 99519116) 
 

4.     We request all Indian nationals and OCI card holders to maintain all precautionary 
measures and abide by advisories issued time to time by both host Government and 
Government of India. 

  I wish all Indian nationals and their families good health and safety.  

 

 

Madhumita Hazarika Bhagat 
High Commissioner 


